
La K Clase de Maestra Cornejo: 4:30 pm
 Mrs. Ornstein & Mrs. Yamaguchi: 5:00 pm

Ms. Yoon & Mrs. Lamb: 5:30 pm

Kindergarten Welcome Party
Thursday, August 12th

4:30-6 pm

Friends of castle heights elementary school invites you to:

on

The 2021/22 school year

from

Arrival Times

Masks will be required to enter the campus.  
 

Incoming students will need a negative COVID test to enter the campus.  Students
should take their baseline COVID-19 test at Castle Heights on August 6th so their

results will be available on the Daily Pass portal before the welcome party.
If parents cannot show proof of a negative COVID test through the Daily Pass
portal, then you can provide other proof of the child's negative COVID test.  

 
Parents will need to get a guest pass on the the Daily Pass

 portal in order to enter the campus.  
 

For safety purposes, please try to limit the number of
family members attending this event.


